
NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Durham  

2016 PHA 5-Year and Annual Plan 

 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Durham will meet Wednesday, 

September 23, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at its Central Office Board Room, 330 

East Main Street, Durham, NC. The purpose of this hearing will be to 

receive comments and input regarding its proposed 2016 PHA 5-Year 

and Annual Plan.  

 

As of July 20, 2015, a copy of the draft 2015 PHA 5-Year and Annual 

Plan will be available for review, between 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., at 

the Durham Housing Authority’s Central Office, 330 East Main Street, 

or at the property management offices located in the McDougald 

Terrace, Oldham Towers, Cornwallis Road, J. J. Henderson Housing 

Center, Morreene Road, Oxford Manor, Edgemont Elms and Main 

Street Townhomes communities, as well as posted on the DHA website 

shown below.   

 

You may submit written comments about the draft plan, no later than 

September 4, 2015 to Mr. Dallas Parks, Chief Executive Officer, 

Durham Housing Authority, 330 East Main St, Durham, NC 27701. 

Individuals interested in sharing comments about the draft plan are also 

encouraged to attend the public hearing. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Dallas Parks at (919) 683-

1551, ext. 7217. 

 

For more information about the Durham Housing Authority, please visit: 

www.durhamhousingauthority.org.   

TDD/TTY 800.545.1833 ext. 774. 
 

 

 


